
October 8th, 2022

Vanessa Countryman, Secretary
Securities and Exchange Commission
100 F Street, NE
Washington, DC 20549-0609

Re: Reporting of Securities Loans (File No. S7-18-21)

Dear Secretary Countryman:

I am writing in strong support of rule 10c-1, “Reporting of Securities Loans”.

What Citadel and other hedge funds are doing is stealing from actual companies and individual
investors. What they are doing needs to be legislated against. They can’t keep getting away
with it.

Sincerely,

A Concerned Investor


